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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
Reception - 93.6%   
Yr 1 - 96.6%           Yr 4 -86.2% 
Yr 2 - 91.9%           Yr 5—94.4% 
Yr 3 - 93%               Yr 6—91.8% 
 

 

 

. 

Snapshots from this week ... 
 

 
15 January—Deadline for applications - Reception class 2023  https://www.bolton.gov.uk/

admissions/primary-school-places-1 
18 January Non uniform for anyone in Endeavour 

20 January—Year 2 Class Assembly on Chinese New year—parents can join us for a 
drink afterwards  

24 January last day to complete the parental survey   
 3 February—Rock Steady Music Day  

8 February Y6 Trip to Crucial Crew 
17 February Y6 Maths challenge at Bolton School (4 children) 

17 February End of half term (3:15pm) 
27 February School Reopens and gates close at 8:45am.  

 

PE sessions  
 

Nursery—Monday  
Reception—Thursday  

Year 1—Monday & Friday 
Year 2—Monday & Tuesday 

Year 3— Tuesday & Thursday 
Year 4– Tuesday & Thursday 
Year 5— Tuesday & Thursday  

Year 6— Thursday  
Please make sure children are in 

the correct PE uniform.  No 
jewellery can be work in PE 

lessons and children with longer 
hair need to tie it back.  

 

Please note that children 
must not bring a packed 
lunch if we expect them to 

have a school dinner.  
Changes can be made only 
at the end of each term or 
half term.  Fizzy drinks / 
Prime are not allowed. 

Thank you 

 

Please note that the school day starts 
at 8.45am and children may arrive 

from 8.40am.   

Please let the 
office know before 

9.30am if your 
child is ill and 
cannot attend 
school. Also, 

please inform the 
office if your child is attending an appointment 

during the school day. Thank you 

Forest Schools 
This term Year 1 will have forest 
school on a Friday.  They need to 

ensure they have appropriate 
clothing—jogging pants, long 

sleeved t shirt, jumper, 
waterproofs and trainers. 

Children should bring their 
wellies with them in a carry bag. 




